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1. The Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement (NAM) is profoundly 
saddened at the passing away of Mr. Martin Khor, former Executive Director of the 
South Centre, think tank of the countries of the South established in 1995 and 
closely linked to and supportive of the Movement, insofar as an Observer to it. 

 

2. The Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement (NAM) seizes this 
opportunity to pay tribute to the life of a champion for, among others, sustainable 
development, South-South cooperation, climate and social justice; of a firm 
promotor of solidarity and understanding amongst the countries and peoples of the 
South; of an advocate for the establishment of a truly just and equitable world 
order, in which globalization benefits all, especially developing countries, without 
distinction. 

 

3. The Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned Movement (NAM), while confident 
that his legacy of moral and intellectual leadership will be endured through the 
years, extends its deepest condolences to the Khor’s family, to the Malaysian 
people, to the South Centre and to all others around the world, particularly in 
developing countries, whose lives were touched by his remarkable work.  
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